
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, the Emergency 

Department public entrance is moving to Goulburn Street. There will also be a new drop-off zone outside the 

new entrance as well as a new waiting room and reception area. 

When is this happening?  

The new Emergency Department Public Entrance opens on 9am Wednesday 14 May. P1 is the closest car 

park to the ED.   

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move, please contact Amanda Wheathey our nurse manager at 0447728992. 

THE EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT PUBLIC ENTRANCE IS MOVING! 

Move date:  Wednesday 14 May  

New location:  Goulburn Street, Liverpool 


